

Meadowfield School Swanstree Avenue Sittingbourne Kent ME10 4NL

T: 01795 477788 E: office@meadowfield.kent.sch.uk

Ms Angela Howe, BA Hons, NPQSL Principal

14th May 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

It is with great sadness that I inform you of the passing of Sarah Dean.

Sarah joined us at Meadowfield in September 2021 and worked in both the Early Years and Explore Pathway. She enjoyed a career in education spanning over 20 years and was passionate about making a difference to the lives of children with special educational needs and disabilities. She was one of the most positive and vibrant people that I have ever had the pleasure to meet and work with, and she was loved by our pupils, colleagues and families.

Sarah had been unwell for the last two years yet remained forever positive, keeping in touch with colleagues and looking after her beautiful family.

Sarah passed away peacefully last week in the Pilgrims Hospice in Canterbury.

I have sent our sympathies and love to the family.

Kind regards.

Yours faithfully

Angela Howe Principal



